
Project Update: August 2021 
 
I am pleased to report that the dissertation titled: Assessing the efficacy of five 
commonly used snake and gecko repelling agents when applied outdoors, was 
accepted by the university. The report of compliance with all the requirements for a 
Master of Science (MSc) in Wildlife Management was received on the 27th July 2021. 
 
I would like to express my deepest gratitude for making this study, the first of its kind 
in South Africa, possible.   


